
From: "Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" To: 

Date: 4/3/2023 3:17:35 PM 
Subject: TIME SENSITIVE - Two Invitations: lnvictus Games 2025 and Billie Jean King Cup 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I bring your attention to some invitations that have come through our Sport Hosting Vancouver office inviting Mayor and 
Counci l to attend the following sport engagements if your schedule permits. Please note the RSVP deadlines for each 
event. 

1. INVICTUS GAMES 2025 
Members of the lnvictus Games Foundation from London will be in Vancouver this week for planning meetings 
w ith the lnvictus Games 2025 board, staff, local First Nations and venues. 

Together with the lnvictus Games 2025 Chair, Don Lindsay, Sport Hosting Vancouver and it~ partners invite Mayor 
and Council to attend a breakfast reception welcoming our guests from the lnvictus Games Foundation. 

Date: Thursday, Apri l 6, 2023 

Time: 7:30am-8:30am PT 

Location: Fairmont Waterfront 

Room: 2nd floor, Princess Louisa Suite 

RSVP DEADLINE: end of day Tuesday, April 4lli _(apologies for this late notice, we were just made aware of the 
opportunity for Council members to attend) 
RSVP to michelle.collens@vancouver.ca 

2. BILLIE JEAN KING CUP 
On behalf of Sport Hosting Vancouver we would like to invite you and a guest to attend the 2023 Billie Jean King 
Cup t ie between Team Canada and Team Belgium on Apri l 14th or 15th at the Pacific Coliseum. 

Team Canada, features hometown athlete, Rebecca Marino, and teammates, Leylah Fernandez, Bianca Andreescu 
and Gabriela Dabrowski in the World Cup of Women's Tennis. 

Location: Pacific Coliseum 

Match dates and & times: 

Friday, April 14th - 4:00pm (2 singles matches will be played back to back) 

Saturday, April 15th - 2:00pm (2 singles matches, and 1 doubles match) 

RSVP DEADLINE: Friday, April 7th - please ind icate if you will attend Friday or Saturda~ 

*Mobile tickets will be sent in advance of the event. 
RSVP to michelle.collens@vancouver.ca 

A reminder that a completed Statement of Gift Disclosure Form may be required by members of Council. Please direct any 
questions regarding this policy to the City Clerk's Office. 

Thanks, 

Karen 

Karen Levitt, Deputy City ManaQer (she/her) 
karen.levitt@vancouver.ca 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 
the xwma86!m.lam/Musqueam, IIJ\Rcwu7mesh/Squamish and salilwata+/Tsleil-Waututh nations 




